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To Mark or Not to Mark? U.S. Patent 
Holders Should Take Time to Carefully 
Consider Their Patent Marking
Intellectual Property Partner Mike Turner authored the 
article “To Mark or Not to Mark? U.S. Patent Holders 
Should Take Time to Carefully Consider Their Patent 
Marking,” published by Thomson Reuters Westlaw 
Today.

In the article, Mike emphasizes the importance for 
companies holding U.S. patents to regularly assess their 
patent marking strategy, highlighting the consequences 
of proper and improper marking, encouraging 
compliance with marking requirements and discouraging 
false marking, as well as advising on best practices to 
ensure accurate representation of patented products and 
avoid legal ramifications.

Click here to read the article.
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